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"Jayme and Susan have always been hard-working and dedicated leaders who believe in thoroughly
researching and evaluating every issue."

To the editor:

We are writing to encourage Darien voters to cast their ballots on Nov. 3 for Jayme Stevenson, Susan Marks
and Kip Koons.

We have known Jayme and Susan for almost two decades and have had the honor of working alongside them
during their years of volunteering at Royle School, Darien High School and on the YES DHS! Referendum

1/2


https://darienite.com/category/uncategorized/letters-to-the-editor-uncategorized

Darienite
News for Darien
https://darienite.com

Committee.

Jayme and Susan have always been hard-working and dedicated leaders who believe in thoroughly
researching and evaluating every issue. Time after time, this thoughtful approach has brought forth new
ideas, fostered practical solutions and built consensus among constituents with diverse interests.

Jayme and Susan have wisely added Kip Koons to their team and we are confident their passion for the
betterment of Darien and steadfast commitment to fiscal responsibility will ensure they continue to find
innovative solutions to important issues facing the town.

Kathleen Del Col

Susan Lattimer

Editor's note: You, too can give Darien your two cents' worth in a letter to the editor of Darienite.com, just
email it to dave @darienite.com. We have no particular word limit, although we might edit down letters that
ramble at length (and you won't get many people reading most letters that are very long), so use your
common sense.
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